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Proposed Changes to the IUPUI Faculty Council Bylaws 
 

Revision to the IFC Technology Committee and Budgetary Affairs Committee Charges 
Constitution and Bylaws Committee 

May 3, 2022 
 
 

The following committee charges have been revised by the Technology Committee and 
Budgetary Affairs Committee and approved by the IFC Executive Committee. The Constitution 
and Bylaws Committee brings the revised charge to the Faculty Council for approval in the 
bylaws. To amend the bylaws a first read will occur at the May 3 IFC meeting followed by a vote 
at the September 6 meeting.  
 
BYLAW ARTICLE III. COMMITTEES OF THE FACULTY 
 
Section A. Committee on Committees 
 
Section B. Standing Committees 
 
The standing committees of the faculty shall be: 

 
3. Budgetary Affairs. This committee shall act as a representative of the Council in offering to 

the IUPUI Chancellor and the Campus Administration its continuing advice and the 
Faculty perspectives on all aspects of the IUPUI budgetary policy and the allocation of the 
IUPUI financial resources, especially those proposed allocations and re-allocations of 
financial resources that have bearing on the overall economic well-being, equity, and 
fairness for the Faculty and the academic programs, and possible ramifications for the 
achievement of the campus mission. 

 
 
15.  Technology. This committee shall examine overall planning, use, and funding of 

technology at IUPUI; and advise and act as liaison with administration, as well as faculty 
and other technology committees including those which are university-wide (e.g., 
University Faculty Council, University Information Technology Services). The committee 
shall strive to make recommendations supporting equity, inclusion, and the diversity of 
IUPUI’s faculty, staff, and students. The Executive Committee of the IUPUI Faculty 
Council may appoint one or more students as non-voting members of the standing 
committee. The Executive Committee of the IUPUI Faculty Council shall make this 
appointment based on nominations submitted by the Undergraduate Student Government 
and Graduate Student Organization. 

 


